
Admission Coordination Cell,
Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan

NOTIFICATION

The University Grants Commission vide public notice dated 22nd March 2022
has directed all Central Universities/ institutions funded by the IJGC to take
appropriate measures for Common University test from the academic year
2022-2023 for UG programmes though Central University Entrance Test
(CUET) which would be conducted by National Testing Agency in Computer
Based Test (CBT) mode across different centres in India. Visva-Bharati has
decided to join CUET for holding the Entrance Test for UG programmes for the
current session i.e. Academic Session 2022-23. Candidates interested to apply
for UG programmes in Visva Bharati are requested to visit NTA website
(https://nta.ac.in) and CUET (Samarth) (https://cuet.samarth.ac.in) for necessary
details. The registration and form fill up for CUET through
https://cuet.samarth.ac.in for UG programmes of Visva-Bharati has already been
started from 6th April, 2022 and will continue till 6th May, 2022. Students are
requested to read the domains of respective UG programmes of Visva-Bharati
before finally submitting the application.

For any help candidates may call 8967733446, 8967733447 (10:30AM to
5:30PM) (Saturday, Sunday and Holidays closed)
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